
 

Parish Office Hours 

Monday and Tuesday:  
9.00am - 12.30pm  
Closed on Wednesday 
Thursday and Friday:  
9.00am - 3.30pm 
 

Parish Priest:  
Fr. Melvin Llabanes 
Parish Secretary:  
Mrs. Lynn Kuczera  
 

Sacred Heart Primary School 
Principal:  
Mr Michael Russo 
e: office@shcroydon.catholic.edu.au 
t: 9724 4333  
w: shcroydon.catholic.edu.au 
 

Sacrament of Baptism 
Baptism will be celebrated by  
appointment following a  
Baptism Preparation Program. 
Sacrament of Marriage  
By appointment with at least  
6 months notice. 
 

St. Vincent de Paul 
If assistance is required, contact  
St Vincent de Paul: 1800 305 330  
(Free Call) 

Catholic Women’s League 
Please contact the parish office 

Parish Choir 
Please contact the parish office 

50 Monastery Drive (PO Box 573), Croydon VIC 3136 

T: 0416 923 484  | E: contact@sacredheartcroydon.au 
sacredheartcroydon.au  | facebook.com/monasteryhill 

19th SUNDAY in ORDINARY TIME 
13 August 2023 

Mass Times 
Saturday: 6.00pm Sunday 9.30am 

Tuesday to Friday: 9.30am 
 

Sacrament of Reconciliation 
Friday after 9.30am Mass 

Saturday 5.30pm until 6.00pm  

PLEASE PRAY FOR: 
 

We pray for all who are sick,  
especially,  

 Des Fitzgerald, Bill Gallagher,  
Leonie Flint, Brodie, Nicola,  

Monica Murphy, Betty Croker,  
Michael Westworth,  

Olga McDonald, Edith Moyes,  
Keith Moyes,  

Catherine Murtagh,  
Kevin & Carol Collins,  

Colleen Skedden,  
Ron Buchanan, , Lucy Horgan, 

Shannon Hannaford,  
and Beryl Clark. 

 
We pray for those parishioners that are unable 

to be among us this weekend and for  those 
who have died recently, especially,  

David Wyers  
 

And for those whose anniversary occurs at this 
time:  

 

Next  Week: 20th Sunday Ordinary Time Is 56:1, 6-7; Rom 11:13-15, 29-32; Mt 15:21-28 

SATURDAY 19 August 
Eucharistic Ministers 
Yasmin Semena and Sr Lee 
Readers 
Valda Cupido 

SUNDAY 20 August 
Eucharistic Ministers 
Glenda Coutts, Maxine Grbac, Shane Lawrence 
Readers 
Zenon Starnawski and Malcolm Battley 

http://www.sacredheartcroydon.au
https://www.facebook.com/monasteryhill


Replacement of the  

Monastery Windows 
 

Arrangements have been made to pay 
the balance of the windows by  
monthly instalments, so we still  

require your assistance with this.   
Special collections for the windows will 
take place on 27 August, 24 September 
and 29 October or you can use our ac-

count details listed below: 
 

Bank: N.A.B.   
Acct Name:   Sacred Heart Church  
   Croydon 
BSB:  083 347               
Account No.:  46436 3811 
Reference: Windows 
 

Thank you for your  
continued financial  

support. 

“God is looking for those with whom He 

can do the impossible — what a pity 

that we plan only the things that we 

can do by ourselves.”  

 
A W Tozer 

From Melbourne 

archdiocese  

facebook page 

 

This week, the Melbourne pilgrims to 
World Youth Day 2023 are making their 

way home! A few pilgrims share with us 
their experiences of how ‘God really spoke’ 
to them during this time. From Lisbon to 
Fatima, Rome to Assisi and the Holy Land, 
this pilgrimage was a deep immersion into 
the story of Catholicism, and a great 
chance to meet other young Catholics 
from around the world who are excited 
about their faith. 
Read the full story:  https://
melbournecatholic.org/news/pilgrims-
begin-the-journey-home 

Meeting of  

Eucharistic  

Ministers to the sick/

elderly 
 

Friday 18th August 
In the Rose Room  
after 9.30am Mass 

 

If you are interested in helping with this 
ministry please contact the parish office. 

Parish Morning  

Tea Roster 

Next morning tea will be on  

Sunday 27 August  

in the dining room. 

Hosted by the Tongan Community 

Used Stamps 

Margaret Warner is still 
collecting used stamps 
for the Mary McKillop 
orphanages.  If you have 
any stamps please leave 
them at the Piety Stall. 
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